
SPRING HILL USD 230
SEPTEMBER 6, 2018 BOND ELECTION

FINANCIAL FACTS:
Project Cost: $72,000,000
Monthly Impact on Home Valued at $200,000:
$8.15 beginning in the 2019-2020 school year.
Mill Increase: 4.25 mills, the first increase in the mill 
levy by the district in 11 years.

IMPORTANT DATES: 
AUGUST 2
Informational Meeting at Spring Hill High School
5 p.m. - 7 p.m. 

AUGUST 7
Voter Registration Deadline to Receive Ballot by Mail

AUGUST 15
Ballots Mailed Out

SEPTEMBER 6
Election Day, Ballots Due by Noon at Election Office

THE STATE OF KANSAS WOULD CURRENTLY FUND 24% OF THE PROPOSED SOLUTION.



GET THE BOND PROJECT FACTS

Prepared by USD 230 to educate patrons about the September 6, 2018 bond election.

Locations of the new elementary and middle school 
facilities are currently in the planning stages, with the goal 
of being both easily accessible by our families, and fiscally 
responsible to purchase and develop.

QUESTIONS?
Dr. Wayne Burke, Superintendent 
(913) 592-7200 | info@usd230.org  
Visit our bond page at www.usd230.org

Your Vote Counts on September 6!

Projected number of K-12 students in USD 230

Over the last several years, the Spring Hill School District has 
consistently been one of the fastest growing districts in the state, and 
a recent demographic study projected that this trend will continue.  
Over the next five years, we’re expected to add nearly 1,400 students 
to our district.  

HOW MUCH IS THE DISTRICT GROWING? 

ENROLLMENT GROWTH 

2017/18  2018/19  2019/20  2020/21  2021/22  2022/23  
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47% Increase
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•	 A new elementary school similar to Timber Sage, 
opening in 2021.

•	 A new middle school similar to Woodland Spring, 
opening in 2022.

•	 An Educational Support Center to improve 
technology, maintenance, and food services to 
students.

 THE $72M ELECTION WILL FUND:

JOIN US FOR AN INFORMATIONAL 
MEETING ABOUT THE 2018 BOND
THURSDAY, AUGUST 2ND

5 P.M. - 7 P.M. AT SPRING HILL HIGH SCHOOL 


